
STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND 6. BROWN JR., Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
SOS VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

February 23,2011

To: Shilpa Ramaiya, Pacific Gas and Electric
Don Arambula, Southern California Edison 
Athena Besa, San Diego Gas and Electric/Southem California Gas

Re: Energy Division Agreement Letter with Joint Utilities Regarding Submittal of 2010
Utility Tracking Data on March 1,2011

This letter documents an agreement between Energy Division and the IOUs regarding the utility 
tracking data that is due on March 1, 2011. Pursuant to Decision 07-09-043 Attachment 6, PGE, 
SCE, SDGE, and SCG will submit utility tracking data that represents utility reported 
accomplishments in 2010, in the format agreed upon with Energy Division, by March 1,2011.

Per Decision 10-12-049 p.60, the utilities are allowed to claim energy savings for CFLs that were 
procured and rebated in the 2006-2008 time frame, but were not installed until subsequent years. 
The estimate for CFLs procured and rebated in 2006-2008 but installed and generating savings in 
2010 is not yet available, but will be available soon. As a result, the utilities are permitted to 
update their March 1, 2011 tracking data, for the sole purpose of adding these additional CFL 
savings, once they become available. The IOUs will submit their updated tracking data within 
30 days after the updated CFL information becomes available. This updated submission will be 
considered part of the March 1,2011 submittal and will serve as the basis for 2010 program year 
savings and associated incentive claim. No other updates can be made unless further authorized 
by the Commission, Energy Division, or Assigned ALJ, as appropriate.

Sincerely,

Pete Skala 
Program Manger

Cc: Paul Clanon, Executive Director
Julie Fitch, Energy Division Director
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